



Tel: 020 3688 1094 Email: jonathan.balll@nelcsu.nhs.uk

5th January 2017 Reference: TH-2016-00239

Dear Mr Hai,

Re: Freedom of Information Request

Thank you for your recent information request received by NHS Tower Hamlets Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) via email on 28th December 2016. This response is on behalf of NHS Tower Hamlets CCG and your request has been considered under the *Freedom of Information* (FOI) Act 2000 (the Act).

In your email you requested the following information:

'Can you publish the agreement between you and the East London Mosque? Cam you publish any monitoring reports on this project?

http://www.eastlondonmosque.org.uk/content/faith-health'

We reply as follows:

The contract referred to is not a CCG contract but a contract with Public Health in the London Borough of Tower Hamlets. Please therefore refer your request to their Freedom of Information Act team:

http://www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/lgnl/council_and_democracy/data_protection_freedom_of/freedom_of_information_advic.aspx

The CCG understands that the contract referred to ended in September 2014.

Conclusion

I hope this response satisfies your request. However, if you are dissatisfied with this response, NHS Tower Hamlets CCG operates a review procedure, details of which can be found below.

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by the relevant CCG. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated in the information itself. You are free to use any information supplied for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

FOI Reviews:

In the first instance, write to:	If you remain dissatisfied with our response,
Head of Communications	you may write to:

NEL Commissioning Support Unit Clifton House, 5th Floor 75-77 Worship Street London EC2A 2DU

Email: FOI@TowerHamletsCCG.nhs.uk

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745

www.ico.org.uk

Please remember to quote the above reference number in any future communication relating to this request.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Ball Freedom of Information Officer

